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Film permit issued to Blood 

Quantum Inc 
 

(Kahnawake – 16, Onerahtókha/April 2018) The Lands 
Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform 
the community that it has granted a permit to Blood 
Quantum Incorporated for the filming of the movie ‘Blood 
Quantum.’ 
 
Filming is scheduled until May 13th, 2018 at various locations 
within the community. During the filming, there will be 
intermittent road closures. However, residents will be 
informed and emergency vehicles will be able to pass at all 
times. 
 
Visit www.kahnawake.com/permits for an up-to-date listing 
of all permits. For more information on this specific permit, 
contact Leah Phillips Latour at the Lands Unit by calling 450-
638-8244. 
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